
REOPEN SAN DIEGO PROCLAMATION

FOR SAN DIEGO BUSINESSES:

OUR  BUSINESS  STANDS 
AGAINST  DISCRIMINATION

Basic equal access to food and services is one 

of the most important issues of our lifetime.

Family and friends should never be 

separated and discriminated against.

As restaurant owners, we create spaces for family 

and friends to come together and celebrate.

We believe that people have the right to consent 

to choose with whom they wish to associate.

Restricting access to eat based on 

vaccination status goes against our values. 

It is bad for business, bad for the community,

and it is completely unnecessary.

We, the undersigned businesses of 

San Diego County, publicly declare we will never 

discriminate against anyone and deny them 

the right to eat based on a vaccine passport.

BUSINESS NAME:


